Fllettsville Utilities

(812) 876-2297 - Phone
(812) 876-6850 - Fax

5/1/24

Boil Water Order
Has Been Lifted

Town of Ellettsville Utilities

The Precautionary Boil Water Order that was issued on 4/30/24 has been lifted
for the Town of Ellettsville Utilities.

A set of water samples have been taken and the water is safe for consumption.
Again, the precautionary boil order has been lifted!

If you still have air in your lines, cloudiness or discolored water please, let your cold
water run until clear.

For further information, please call Ellettsville Utilities at 812-876-2297.

Sincerely,

Michael Farmer

Ellettsville Utilities
PWSID 525300




